
1. Photo
For starters, add a photo. It helps you build
credibility with others and show authenticity. It
doesn’t need to be perfect or professionally shot.
Just choose something recent that shows the
real you. And when you upload it, you can
enhance it with the build-in filters and tools.

3. Summary
The summary provides a snapshot of your
profile. Use it to create an overview of your
overall profile for the reader. Describe your
abilities and emphasise your personal and
professional strengths. You can also add the goal
of your study and visions for your beginning
career.

Tip: be clear and concise and express yourself in
short phrases. Avoid academic jargon and
buzzwords. Be ”yourself” – meaning authentic
and sincere

4. Experience
Describe your relevant working experience. It can
be an advantage to add a short description of the
company combined with your role and tasks in
the organization. If you have worked on specific
projects, you should mention these and the
results they helped create. Keep it short and
clear. Bullet points work great here.

If you don’t have any relevant working
experience, you can add an internship or a study
project that you did with a company.

Tip: You can add volunteer experience by adding
the section ‘Volunteer Experience’ to your profile

5. Pictures and videos
Adding media is a great way to engage other
people. Posting photos, videos etc., can help you
tell your professional story in eye-catching ways.

2. Headline
Make a personal headline that can act as an eye-
catcher for your profile. Tell in a short and
precise way what you are currently studying,
working with, interested in or looking for.
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6. Education
Describe your studies but only add studies that
are relevant for the reader to understand your
profile. Consider if public school and high school
are relevant to include.

Explain briefly what the study is about and
afterwards what your focus areas and
specialization has been. Keep in mind that the
reader does not necessarily know what your
profession is about. Avoid if possible academic
jargon, very technical terms, explanations and
phrases.

You can consider mentioning relevant projects
or project cooperations in headlines to make it
clear how you specialised and toned your
professional profile.

7. Skills & Endorsements
Add skills you want to be known for – and that
your connections can endorse you for. Every
new endorsement adds credibility to your profile.
Make sure to include both general skills and
specific skills for your profession. LinkedIn
automatically sorts your skills into the five
categories: ‘industry knowledge’, ‘tools &
technologies’, ‘interpersonal skills’, ‘languages’
and ‘other skills’

Tip: you can also take a skill quiz and in this way
show that you have a deep knowledge about a
subject.

8. Projects
In the section called ‘project’ you can add
relevant semester projects or your bachelor- or
master thesis and briefly explain the focus,
content and outcome of the projects. Remember
that the reader can be anyone, which is why you
should keep the description shot and concise
and with focus on how the project could be
relevant to the reader. You can base the
description on the abstract of your project.

Tip:
You can add more sections to your profile that
are not already included from the beginning. For
instance, you can add the sections ‘Project’,
‘Volunteer Experience’, or ‘Courses’ – which
gives you the option to better show your
experience during your studies.

careers.aau.dk

6

7

8


	Dias nummer 1
	Dias nummer 2

